
I am writing to you to express my deep concern that Khalida Jarrar’s guilty plea was 
made because of the flagrantly unfair military proceedings in her case, which admitted 
coerced testimony which were later recanted.
 
I als express my serious concern that the detention of Khalida Jarrar, the proceedings 
against her and her sentence appear to be punitive measures used to supress her right to 
free and peaceful expression. 

Your attention is appreciated.

Sincerely yours,


